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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT & BUDGET
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING
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To:  	The Honorable President and Members of Council
[bookmark: _GoBack]From: 	Jake Pawlak, Director, Approved
Date:   March 23, 2023
Re: 	Outstanding Quarterly Reports

Dear President and Members of Council:
This Communication is being forwarded to Council per § 219.04 of the City’s Code of Ordinances.  
The Office of Management and Budget is submitting several 2021 and 2022 quarterly reports that were not submitted upon publication. Apologies for the oversight. Please let OMB know if there are any questions.
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